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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Greater Nassau Chorus Ranks 10th  
in the World!! 

 
(Baldwin, NY) The Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines International is thrilled 
to announce their 10th place finish at the 59th Annual Sweet Adelines International  
competition in Detroit, Michigan October 4 through the 9, 2005.  Greater Nassau is a 
member of Sweet Adelines International, a worldwide organization of women singers 
committed to advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through 
education and performance.   
 
Greater Nassau was one of 33 choruses competing on the International Stage in 
Detroit.  Not only did the chorus finish 10th in the world, but they also received the 
Harmony Achievement Award, which acknowledges the highest scoring “small” 
chorus that competed.  Greater Nassau’s 66 voices competed against other 100+ 
voice choruses from Canada, England, Australia, New Zealand, Sweden and the 
United States, and still landed amongst the top 10.   
 
The excitement is extremely contagious.  Come down to a rehearsal on Tuesday 
evenings between 7:00 and 10:00 PM at the Bethlehem Lutheran Church on Grand 
Avenue in Baldwin.  The chorus is offering voice lessons, A Capella 101, a weekly 
voice class designed to introduce the singer to A Capella singing in 4-part barbershop 
harmony.   
 
Contact Jenn Sommermann (jennjsa@aol.com or at (516) 633-9464) for information 
regarding rehearsal schedules, voice classes and voice placement.     
 

 
Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines International 

1375 North Grand Avenue, Baldwin, NY 11510 
www.greaternassauchorus.org 


